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Dear 
 
RESPONSE TO YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 20-D-01361
Thank you for your email of 22 July 2020 requesting the following under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act):
 
Can I please request under the Official Information Act (OIA) a copy of the Ministry for
Environment’s salary banding to assist with recruitment processes.
 
I understand that you have been provided this information by Jan Polaschek, Manager,
Organisational Development and Talent. (email attached)
I trust that her response has satisfied your request.
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of this
decision, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on their
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
Regards
 
Gemma
 
Gemma Seddon – Senior Lead, Executive Relations
Ministry for the Environment – Mana u Mō Te Taiao
Mobile: 022 517 3265   Email: gemma.seddon@mfe.govt.nz Website: www.mfe.govt.nz 
23 Kate Sheppard Place, Thorndon, Wellington 6143
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